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I own and operate a airborne spraying operation servicing local irrigation farmers in the Griffith 
area. I employ over 20 staff members with families living in the area using local services. I am 
very concerned about the impact the water buy backs will have on my business as we rely on 
farmers growing crops that require our services. I would like a proper inquiry to look seriously 
at the impact the water buy backs could have on our local economy and the viability of 
business that rely on the irrigated agriculture to survive. 


